
 
The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on 
June 12th at the WAO HS Library. Members present were 
Carol Anderson, Dewey Swanson, Carol Bowman,  
Melanie Nelson, Ed Rosendahl, Ellen Strickler, Carol 
Sedgeman, Pam Jubie, and Jordan Johnson. Jordan is one 
of the school board liaisons. 
 
Some highlights from the meeting are: 
 
 * The spring Connections went in the mail May 29th 

  
 *  Scholarship Awards Night went very smoothly 
 
 * Pam Jubie will be in charge of our entry in the   
  Marshall County Fair Parade.  Two new banners  
  will be purchased to promote the Foundation and  
  will be used on the small bus in the parade. 
     

*  We are waiting for the Gambling Permit from the 
 state of MN so 100 tickets can be printed for a 
 raffle that we will have.  The tickets will sell for 
 $100.  The grand prize will be $4,000 plus 2 $500 
 prizes.  The drawings will be held on July 28th.  
 
*  Golf registrations are coming in and many class 
 gatherings are planned in addition to the All 
 School Reunion main day on July 27th.    

 
 

 



*  Both school buildings will be open on July 27th 
 from 9 AM-4 PM.  We will have the new 
 cookbooks for sale that day.  They are also for 
 sale at many businesses. 
 
*  A motion was made and seconded to accept the 
 WHS Class of 1967 Scholarship. 

 
• Golf donations are coming in—one is an Adam 

Thielen signed and authenticated football jersey 
donated by Choice Financial.  This will be on the 
silent auction. 

   
• This year instead of providing flash drives for the 

 After Prom Party, we gave them to the seniors 
 as a graduation gift along with a card from the 
 Foundation. 

 
• Donations and memorials for May were accepted. 

 
• The July Meeting will be July 17th at 6:00 P.M. at  

 the WAO HS Library. 
 
 


